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[image: ][image: ][image: ]Please take a moment to visit Wellington City's Facebook Page to participate in the following poll. 
Wellington City Administrative Offices are working hard to implement a credit card machine and easier methods for online payments. If you are a utility user please answer the following opinion question. 
True or False: I would be willing to have a small dollar increase to my monthly bill, if it meant I could pay with a credit card in office or have a more reliable method of online bill pay.
Recently, an Emergency Preparedness Fair was hosted by The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints, in which the community was invited to.  It was well attended, and I’m sure many people learned a lot from it.  We, at City Hall, learned that we need to purchase a new siren that can be heard to the outer reaches of the city.  With that said who knew that we would need to draw on the information that was presented at the fair so soon.  With the gas-leak at 600 East Main Street, we quickly learned how fast an evacuation needs to happen.   So I’ve made the decision to attach a “preparedness form” for you to review should you have the desire to be ready in case you need to be evacuated quickly.  Red Cross even suggests that you grab your own pillows.   It can, and it did happen, in Wellington.

Mayor Joan Powell
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